
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We will perform two songs with the 

current KMS Chorus at the Closing Open 

House, held at Kenmore Middle School on 

Friday, May 20, 2016 

 

Rehearsals: May 17 & 19, 7 pm, KMS room 102 

Performance: May 20, 8 pm, KMS Auditorium 

 

RSVP to: kmsalumnichorus@gmail.com by 4/28/16 

to be sure there is music ordered for you. 

 

Who is invited to join? 

Anyone who has attended, worked at or has a 

student going to Kenmore Middle School— 

It’s a celebration of the KMS COMMUNITY! 

 

Join the  

KMS Alumni/Community Chorus! 
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